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To:  Dustin Anderson – Town Manager 
 
From:  Stephen Gunty – Director of Public Works 
 
Meeting: February 20, 2023 
 
Re: Purchase of a 2023 Attenuator Trailer with lighted Arrow Board sign 
 
 
Background 

The purchase is on the five-year capital improvement plan for 2023.  This is a new piece of traffic safety 
Munster Public Works seeks to purchase one new 2023 Attenuator trailer with lighted Arrow Board sign.    
equipment for Munster Public Works Street Division consisting of a towable trailer with an energy 
absorbing crumple zone built into the frame that will absorb the impact of a crash with minimal to zero 
damage to the towing vehicle.  More importantly, it will provide a buffer zone of life safety protection for 
our street crews working in or close to busy traffic on projects such as:  street paving/repair, tree cutting, 
holiday decoration installation and watermain breaks.    

Methodology 

Highway Safety Specialists – Ft. Wayne, IN 
TTMA-200 Gregory Attenuator with light package    $22,000.00 
 
Delwa Enterprises – Knox, IN 
Scorpion II towable Attenuator       $29,824.06 
 
Delwa Enterprises – Knox, IN 
Gregory TTMA-200 Mash TL-3 Attenuator     $31,320.40 
 
Striping Service and Supply – Grand Prairie, TX 
TL-3 Scorpion II trailer Attenuator      $40,032.00 
 

Budget Note 

The purchase will be funded from the 2022 G.O. Bond proceeds 4413-9152122-64440. 

 
Recommendation 

By motion and voice vote, approve purchase from Highway Safety Specialists a new 2023 Gregory TTMA-
200 Attenuator with light package for $22,000. 


